
DECEMBER 12, 2021 – 3RD SUNDAY OF ADVENT 
 

1. Good Morning and welcome to this celebration of the Eucharist at Christ the Redeemer Parish.   

2. The saint’s memorial and feast days for this week are: 

Monday – St. Lucy 
Tuesday – St. John of the Cross 

 
3. Everyone is invited to the Polish Advent Retreat beginning tonight. 

 
We still have winter coats left for those in need.  Please call the parish office if you need a coat. 
 
We are looking for people to commit to praying for vocations one day a month.  There is a sign-up 
chart in the vestibule.  Just write your name on the sticky note and attach on the day you will be 
willing to say a prayer for vocations. 
 
Pierogi and oplatek are on sale in our office across the street as you leave today.  They are also 
available during regular office hours. 
 
The gift cards for the flood victims who ordered them are in the office.  They can be picked up 
during regular office hours. 
 
In the midst of all the good we seek to do, this time of year also sadly brings out those who look to 
scam our parishes and people. Please be aware that we would never contact parishioners to ask 
someone for gift cards, Venmo, or Zelle transfers of money.  
 
Click onto the parish’s webpage, as Phillip Strollo has an important message for you taken from the 
readings for this Sunday’s Mass.  
 

4. Thank you for your contributions last week or those you have either mailed in or donated through 
on-line giving.  Today’s second collection after Holy Communion will be for Religious Retirement.  
Please be generous. 


